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NAVASOTA RESOURCES ANNOUNCES RESIGNATION OF DIRECTOR

Navasota Resources Inc. (“Navasota”) announces that it has received the resignation of Osvaldo ladarola as a
director of Navasota. Navasota’s Board of Directors extends its gratitude to Mr. ladarola for his contributions
during his tenure as a director.

For more information, please contact:
Jim Gillis at +250-574-5011 or +250-374-7377
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